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Input and feedback have been carefully considered during the project's

NEPA process to date. Many changes have been made based on input

from citizens and other interested parties who care about the impacts as

well as the benefits of the proposed project (some of the changes made

are discussed in Chapter 2 of the FEIS). The process was extended to

allow the Independent Review Panel and then the Bridge Expert Review

Panel time to evaluate and make recommendations on many aspects of

the project. These recommendations also led to project changes

(summarized in Chapter 2 of the FEIS). Although Ms. Baker has

suggested that we slow the process down and rethink the

direction, others comment that the process has gone too slow and we

should advance it much faster to construction. All input is considered. At

this point, the project is advancing the selected alternative into the final

design process. The speed at which it advances through design and to

construction will depend on decisions by agency leadership, which are

subject to citizen input.
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